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September 11, 2013 

State of Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

To Whom It May Concern, 
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This letter is in response to a notice dated September 5, 2013, received by 1 Packet Networks. LLC 
regarding the monthly filling of Florida Telecommunications Relay, Inc. (FTRI) reports for the calendar year 2012. 1 Packet Networks. LLC is a telecommunication service reseller in the state of Florida and pays Florida Relay Service fees to its vendors Cox Communications, Mediacom, Knowlogy/WOW. 1 Packet Networks, LLC therefore. re ly on our vendors to submit monthly FTRI fillings. 

If there are any further questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at 2 14-989-3531. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

uis S ntos 
Vice President 
I Packet Networks, LLC 
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COMMISSIONERS: 
RONALD A. BRISE, CHAIRMAN 
LISA POLAK EDGAR 
ART GRAHAM 
EDUAROO E. BALBIS 
JULIE I. BROWN 

STATE OF F LORIDA 
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OFFICE OF TELECOMMUNICATIONS 
BETH W. SALAK 

DIRECTOR 
(850) 413-6600 
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Mr. G. Michael Eastep 
President 
I Packet Networks, LLC 
3948 Legacy Drive, Suite I 06, #389 
Plano, TX 75023 

Dear Mr. Eastep: 

September 5, 20 13 

During a recent review of Flotida Public Service Commission (FPSC) records, staff became 
aware that your company did not file monthly Florida Telecommunications Relay, Inc. (ITRl) reports 
during 2012, indicating the number of telecommunications access I ines in service. However, our records indicate that you did pay Regulatory Assessment Fees (RAF) during 2012. 

All Florida local telecommunications companies are required to impose a monthly surcharge 
on all local exchange telecommunications company subscribers to fund Florida's Relay Service. The 
current surcharge is $0.1 1 per month on the first 25 access lines per account bill rendered. 

Because your company did not report any telecommunications access lines to FTRJ, there is a 
noticeable discrepancy between FTRJ records and FPSC records. Through this letter, staff is 
requesting that you provide an explanation regarding the discrepancy. Please forward your response 
by September 27,2013. 

If you have questions, please feel free to contact Curtis Williams at (850) 413-6924 or Bob 
Casey at (850) 413-6974. 

Sincerely, 

-~~ 
Beth Salak 
Director, Office of Telecommunications 

cc: Curtis Williams 
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